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Pictures Required Policy 

 

 

At their March 04, 2020 regular scheduled meeting the Board voted unanimously, 

beginning immediately, the Board of Health office will enforce the policy voted into 

effect on 10/03/19 that pictures are required with all Title V Inspection reports.  

 If Title V Inspectors have not been taking pictures at the time of their inspection, 

they should start doing so and submitting them with their inspection report.  

Pictures can be printed out or emailed to the Board of Health.  

o Pictures should include. 

 Tank tees. 

 DBox – Before digging it up, before opening it and after opening it. 

 Pitts/galleys – Before digging it up, before opening it and after 

opening it. 
 

 


